
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Lower School Families, 
 
It is hard to believe the year is ending and summer is beginning. We are so proud of the reading 
growth that has taken place this year. Let’s keep the momentum going! We will not have AR 
Thursdays on campus this summer but we wish to be an advocate for our Public Libraries. Visit 
weekly, enjoy their shows, check out books, and ​READ, READ, READ!!!​  Remember to prevent 
the dreaded ​“Summer Slide,”​ students need to read for at least ​20 minutes a day​ and there 
are 1440 minutes in a day! There’s  plenty of extra minutes for kids to do the other things they 
enjoy. 
 
We will continue the theme ​“Reading Rocks”​.  Included is a reading log where you can log the 
number of minutes you read throughout the summer. For every 100 minutes read, you will earn 
a “reading rock” and we will continue to add to Ms. Pam’s colorful garden. Keep your list going 
all summer and turn it in at the beginning of the next school year. You will exchange your 
reading minutes for painted rocks.  This is a win-win situation- your reading keeps your skills 
sharp and this makes Ms. Pam’s area so beautiful! 
 

Happy Reading! 
 
 

  



SUMMER READING LOG  
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